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Interoffice Memorandum 

GOVERNMENT 
FLORIDA 

May 5, 2020 

TO: 

FROM: 

Mayor Jerry L. Demings 
-AND-
Board of County Commissioners (BCC) 

Alberto A. Vargas, MArch., Manager, Planning Division 

THROUGH: Jon V. Weiss,'P.E., Director 
Planning, Environmental, and Development Services Department 

SUBJECT: Adoption Public Hearing - 2019-2 Session II Continued Small-Scale 
Development Amendment 

The BCC adoption public hearing for 2019-2 Session· II Continued Small-Scale 
Development Amendment 2019-2-S-2-2, scheduled for May 5, 2020, has been cancelled 
and will be rescheduled at a later date. Upon rescheduling, this item will be re-advertised, 
and riotice of the public hearing will be mailed to all property owners within the notification 
area. 

Any questions concerning this document should be directed to Alberto A. Vargas,, MArch, 
Manager, Planning Division, at (407) 83(?-5802 or Alberto.Vargas@ocfl.net or -Greg 
Golgowski, AICP, Chief Planner, Comprehensive Planning Section, at (407) 836-5624 or 
Gregory. Golgowski@ocfl.net. ' 

AAV/sw 

Enc: 2019-2 Session II Continued Small-Scale Development Amendment - BCC 
Adoption 

c: Christopher R. Testerman, AICP, Assistant County Administrator 
Joel Prinsell, Deputy County Attorney 
Erin Hartigan, Assistant County Attorney 
Whitney Evers, Assistant County Attorney 
Gregory Golgowski, AICP, Chief Planner, Planning Division 
Olan D. Hill, AICP, Assistant Manager, Planning Division 
Eric P. Raasch, AICP, Planning Administrator, Planning Division 
Read File 


